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Further to your letter of 9th October, please find enclosed the Commission's 
preliminary replies to your questions. These are based on the Commission's ongoing 
assessment of the Court's Opinion on the envisaged EU-Canada PNR agreement.

The Commission stands ready to discuss this with you and the Members of the 
Committee, including on the occasion of the exchange of views scheduled for 19th 
October.

Yours sincerely,

Claude Moraes 
European Parliament 
Chair of the LIBE Committee 
Iibe-secretariat(j3)_ep. europa, eu

Sophie In 'T Veld 
European Parliament 
Rapporteur
libe-secretariatdõöep. europa, eu
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